Ron Hirth

From: Ron Hirth

Sent: Wednesday, December 9, 2020 10:43 AM

To: Chris Campbell; Andy Lanser; Stefan Densmore; Matthew Boettcher; Terry Donnellon

(tmd@donnellonlaw.com)

Subject: Vacation Carry-over for 2020

The Fiscal Officer had advised the Finance Committee at their last meeting on November 23 that there was a likelihood of 5 employees having unused vacation hours in 2020 that would be in excess of the 120 allowable for carry-over into 2021. Council has previously approved an increase of carry-over up to 120 hours in RES 2020-9.

After further conversations, two employees remain in jeopardy of losing those hours.

Village Administration, along with the Solicitor, have agreed in consideration of extraordinary circumstances related to operations during the COVID – 19 pandemic, it is reasonable to allow these two employees to use those hours into 2021 as long as they are scheduled prior to December 31, 2020 in the Paycor app to be used no later than March 31, 2021. Chief Campbell will be communicating this authorization directly to the individuals effected.

We will be prepared to discuss this in any further detail needed at Monday night's Finance meeting at 6:30 PM.

Ron Hirth Administrator 513-531-7418 r.hirth@golfmanoroh.gov



Our core values: accountability, customer service, quality, efficiency & effectiveness.

www.golfmanoroh.gov

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/golfmanoroh/

Twitter: https://twitter.com/golfmanoroh

Nextdoor: https://golfmanor.nextdoor.com/news_feed/

CONFIDENTIAL NOTICE: The information contained in this electronic message is privileged and confidential information intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copy of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this electronic message in error, please contact the Village of Golf Manor immediately at (513) 531-7491.